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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Personally I am in favour of Voluntary euthanasia laws and this is why.

I am currently aged 30 and due to the bone disease McCune Albright Syndrome 1
was born with performing day to day activities often is seriously tiring and often
quite painful though I have good and bad days. When I consider how much
change and deterioration has occurred in the last decade I worry about my future
and what I will be like in 10 or 20 years time.

For these reasons I really hope that by that stage of my life our society will be
more accepting of voluntary euthanasia to offer me an option of a peaceful
dignified death in a manner that I choose if I so choose it.

I believe most Australians are in favour of voluntary euthanasia laws and I

believe its time it was made legal like in other progressive countries such as seen
in Europe.
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